
Quilts wanted for quilt auction to benefit library

    The Lied Imperial Public Library Friends of the Library will host a quilt auction at 1 p.m. Feb.
28 at the library, with proceeds benefiting that facility.
    The Friends are currently asking people to donate quilts, material, books and sewing items
for the auction.
    People may also sell a quilt at the auction, with 15 percent of the proceeds to go to the
library.
    Items may be dropped off at the library until Feb. 28.
    Questions may be directed to Becky Carman at (308) 882-5432.  
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